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January 3, 1991

Mr. Brian K. Grimes
Director
Division of Reactor inspection

and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Grimes:

With this letter I am transmitting twenty copies of the workshop
proceedings prepared by NUMARC for the Detroit Access Authorizaticn/ Fitness-
for-Duty Workshop of September 12-14, 1990. The copies are for distribution
at NRC headquarters and the regions.

We feel that the willingness of the NRC personnel and the industry
representatives to interact openly is largely responsible for the success of
the workshop. The workshop provided an open information exchange to further
our mutual goal of a drug free workplace. This type of exchange is healthy
and maintains the dynamic nature of both the regulatory agency and the nuclear
utility industry.

We appreciate the fact that both your staff and NRC regional
representatives were made a'!ailable to participate in this very successful
workshop. Although all the issues are not yet resolved from either of our
points of view, this effort enntinues to be an effective way for the industry
and regulator to carry on an open dialogue.

Si :erely,

(Q(W 0 ^

omas E. Tipton
Director
Operations, Management and
Support Services Division
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